
 

 

 

Tuesday 7th September 2021 
 
Re: Band On The Run – Autumn Term  
 
Dear Year 4 parents,  
 
We are very excited to be running another ‘Band on the Run’ project in the first half of 
Autumn Term. It is a five-week project that allows children to begin learning an 
instrument. This year we are running a joint woodwind and brass project so children will 
have the chance to learn the clarinet, trumpet/cornet, trombone or baritone. Within the 
five weeks, they learn how to play basic tunes on their instrument and have the chance to 
play with other children in a full band. They will also perform in a concert at the end of 
the project.  
 
We are offering this opportunity to Year 4 children this term and would like to give your 
child the chance to be part of it at a subsidised cost of £47.50. This works out as very 
good value as each week they have an instrument specific group lesson, a group sectional 
rehearsal and a full band rehearsal. There is an expectation that children will practise 
frequently at home over the course of the project. They are also given an instrument to 
use during the project.  
 
If your child would like to be part of this project, please send back the form below by 
Monday 13th September 2021 at the latest. Places will be awarded on a ‘first come, first 
served’ basis. If successful, we will then confirm your child’s place and contact you about 
payment and the project will start in the week beginning Monday 20th September. There 
are limited spaces so please be prompt if your child would like to join in. We hope they 
will take this fantastic opportunity.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss Wilcox 
Music Leader 
 
 

 
Please return to the school office by Monday 13th September 2021.  
 
Dear Miss Wilcox,  
 
Child’s name:  _______________________________________________ 
 
Class: _____________ 
 
My child would like to be part of the Band On The Run project in Autumn Term at the 
cost of £47.50  
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
 


